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4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Lenten Leaves 
 
Lent is a time when we look at our lives and at what we have done. We say sorry to God for what 
we have done wrong and we try to make a change to our lives so that we are closer to God. God 
is always close to us, but sometimes we choose other things instead of God. During Lent we pray 
and often give something up so that we can change the lives of others. 
 
We invite you to join our Lenten journey by taking part in our Lenten Leaves activity. 
 
Your child will be given a leaf where they can write a promise to do something for others during 
this special occasion. The leaves will then be hung on our Lenten tree in St James Church.  
 
Please return the leaf as soon as possible to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
Religious Education Co-ordinator 
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